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22nd March, 2023.  

  

Your REF. No. 1999-2021 

 

Mrs. Sarah Nyirongo Ngoma, 

Midwives Association of Zambia, 

Department of Health Administration, 

Lusaka. 

 

Dear Mrs. Ngoma, 

 

RE: RENEWAL FOR THE STUDY: ALLIANCE FOR FAMILY INTEGRATED CARE   

        (FICARE) IMPLEMENTATION IN NEONATAL INTENSIVE CARE UNITS                        

        (REF. NO. 1999-2021) 

 

We acknowledge receipt of your request for renewal and enclosed Progress Report therewith. 

 

Renewal is hereby granted for one year from 10th February 2023 to 9th February 2024. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Sody Mweetwa Munsaka, BSc., MSc., PhD  

CHAIRPERSON   
Tel: +260977925304   

E-mail: s.munsaka@unza.zm     


